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To our members and friends, I hope you are all well.

As summer approaches, we still have several important upcoming Institute
programs in store:

On Sunday, June 7, from 10:00am-1:00pm, I will be running our second
symposium, co-sponsored by Congregation Kehilath Jeshurun in Manhattan:
“Extremely Religious without Religious Extremism: Perspectives within Jewish
Tradition.” This symposium will feature three talks:

· “Who Are You Calling a Fundamentalist?: The Taxonomy of Contemporary
Orthodoxy,” by Dr. Rivka Press Schwartz, Director of General Studies at the Frisch
School.

· “The Binding of Isaac: An Extreme Narrative with the Keys to a Non-Extremist
Religious Life,” by Rabbi Hayyim Angel, National Scholar, Institute for Jewish Ideas
and Ideals; Rabbinic Scholar, Kehilath Jeshurun; Bible Faculty, Yeshiva University.

· “Between Piety and Extremism: Talmudic Insights,” by Rabbi Ozer Glickman,
Rosh Yeshiva, and Adjunct Professor in the Benjamin N. Cardozo School of Law
and the Sy Syms School of Business, Yeshiva University. It will be held at the
Ramaz Middle School, 114 East 85th Street (between Park and Lexington
Avenue). Light refreshments served, and it is free and open to the public.

Here are some other upcoming Institute programs:

Kehilath Jeshurun (114 East 85th Street, between Park and Lexington Avenue in
Manhattan): I am pleased to announce that beginning June 1, I will be
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participating more robustly as the Rabbinic Scholar of Congregation Kehilath
Jeshurun, with a greater Shabbat presence (primarily at the Sephardic minyan). I
also am making a New York home for our Institute classes and programs at
Kehilath Jeshurun. Stay tuned for future announcements.

May 22-25 (Shavuot): I will be the scholar-in-residence at the Young Israel of
Century City, Los Angeles (9317 West Pico Blvd). Free and open to the public. For
more information visit their website, http://www.yicc.org/.

April 15-June 3: My eight-part series on The First Book of Kings continues at
Lincoln Square Synagogue (68th Street and Amsterdam in Manhattan).
Newcomers are always welcome. Classes meet on Wednesday evenings, 7:15-
8:15pm.

Remaining dates for the spring semester are: May 20, 27, June 3. Classes are co-
sponsored by our Institute and Lincoln Square Synagogue. Registration is
required, please go to lss.org/RabbiAngel.

June 28-29: I will present three papers at the annual Bible Study Days of Yeshivat
Chovevei Torah. The two-day event will be held at Manhattan Day School, 310
West 75th Street (between West End Avenue and Riverside Drive) in Manhattan.
Open to the public, registration is required. For brochure and registration
information, http://www.yctorah.org/content/view/957/17/

On April 19, 26, and May 3, I gave a three-part series on the Book of Ruth at the
Young Israel of Jamaica Estates. These classes are now available online, along
with many other lectures of mine, at http://www.jewishideas.org//online-learning.

As always, I thank our members and friends for their support and for enabling us
to spread our Institute’s vision through teaching and publications throughout the
country and beyond.

Rabbi Hayyim Angel

National Scholar
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